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Approval of the Minutes: February 6, 2017

Department Reports:

 Community Development Report

 Parks Maintenance Report

 Friends of Coggshall Park Report

 Riverfront Parks and Trails Fund Report

 Recreation Director's Report

Old Business:

 Updates on the Dog Park design grant
 Discussion on amending the Park Rules (tabled)
 Discussion on purchasing additional chairs and tables for Coggshall Park. (tabled)
 Park Assignments for Commissioners (Tabled)
 Report and Recommendation by 1st and Railroad Naming Contest selection committee.

New Business

 Crossroads Community Church “Community Egg Drop” park use request for Coolidge 
Park on 3/24/2018.

Community Issues: Open Forum




